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Hello 


Here is the curriculum letter for the Spring 2 term. Please also check our blog on the 


St. Andrew’s website for further information about what is happening in our Year 6 class.





Curriculum Information





This half term, leading up to Shakespeare Week the children we will be learning about Shakespeare’s Romeo and Juliet.  In addition to learning about his plays, we will be writing balanced arguments; asking why whales are kept in captivity? Our class reader, Gill Lewis’s White Dolphin will give further insight into how marine creatures/dolphins live in their natural habitat. 


The children will be reading a wide range of fiction and non-fiction texts, in preparation for their SATs in May. Text types will include; newspapers, chronological reports, play scripts, adventure stories and poetry. In Maths New Curriculum topics will be re-visited to ensure all children are prepared for their KS2 SATs. and transition to High School.





SATs As we approach the Summer term, we will be starting some focused revision sessions. Mrs Davidson will be joining us every morning. The amount of homework will increase to enable the children to practise. Please support your child with daily reading and spelling. 











Science


Light


Identify sources of light and revise facts that light travels in straight lines and opaque objects form shadows. Understand that to see, light needs to enter the eye. Investigate light reflection and refraction, white light made of many colours and the speed of light





Topic     Vikings vs Saxons cont’d


The Viking and Anglo-Saxon struggle for the Kingdom of England to the time of Edward the Confessor.


Your children will explore where the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings came from, how they fought for territory and power, and how their fighting ultimately led to the kingdom of England we know today.


Dates:


London trip Information meeting Tuesday 6th March 3.30p.m.


KS2 SATs meeting for parents/carers


Tuesday 13th March at 3:30pm


Parents’ Evening Tuesday 20th March





Please make sure you can attend.





Thank you for your support.  





Mrs E. Hodgkinson & Mrs Lysons














P.E.


The children have 


rounders on Mondays. 


Please make sure they have their P.E. kits in school.


Thank you.








